
 

 

Riviera Gardens Homeowners Association 

 
 
 
 
April 22, 2020 
 
Dear Homeowner(s): 
 
Your Board of Directors is complying with The Davis-Stirling Common Interest 
Development Act.  The Act states that a review of the Association’s financial statements 
be prepared under generally accepted accounting principles by a licensee of the 
California State Board of Accountancy for any fiscal year in which the gross income to 
the Association exceeds seventy-five thousand dollars ($75,000.)  
 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the 2019 Financial Review for the Riviera Gardens 
Homeowners association. After reviewing the report, if you have any questions, please 
place them in writing addressed to the Board of Directors to the address above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Schuknecht, CMCA, AMS 
Riviera Gardens Homeowners Association  
Community Manager 
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